————— Original Message-----

From: Vince Xavier [mailto:vix@homelandtowers.us]

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 3:38 PM

To: Building-Nelson <building-nelson@optonline.net>

Cc: Mindy Jesek <villageclerk@nelsonvilleny.gov>; Michael Bowman <mayor@nelsonvilleny.gov>; Manny Vicente
<mv@homelandtowers.us>; Christine Vergati <cv@homelandtowers.us>; Robert Gaudioso <rgaudioso@snyderlaw.net>;
Robert Mitchell <rmitchell@insitewireless.com>

Subject: RE: Homeland Tower NY170 Nelsonville

Dear Bill:

Attached is a revised structural report with a tower elevation drawing detailing the lengths, number and height of all
branches as previously detailed in the documents submitted. The drawing demonstrates the taper of the tree and the
compliance with the Court Order with respect to height of the branches and pole. Obviously the drawing does not, and
simply could not depict all of the branches since the structure is 3 dimensional. We believe the previously submitted
specification sheet establishes the significant density of the proposed design. Moreover, the density is the same as the
tree recently constructed in Philipstown at 50 Vineyard Road, a picture of which is attached hereto.

It was previously represented to us that the Fire Chief determined that the driveway was acceptable.

We respectfully request that the building permit be issued at this time in compliance with the Court Order.

Vincent Xavier
Regional Manager

Homeland Towers, LLC
9 Harmony Street, 2nd Floor
Danbury, CT 06810








